
Dear Parents /Carers, 
 
Unfortunately we are unable to do Children’s University this year but we are continuing 
to log any extra curricular attendance. This will be put towards our own award system 
and celebration. We are also hoping to celebrate with visits to Edge Hill University. 
 
Miss Hegarty 

 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 13TH OCTOBER 2021 

SPACE WEEK 
 

Thanks to everyone for all  the 
wonderful 2D and 3D models 

you have made.  
They are amazing! 

Pictures will be on the school 
website along with details of 

winners. 
 

ST ANDREWS PUMPKIN PARTY 
WEDNESDAY 27th OCTOBER 

10-11:30am 
 

Pumpkin carving! 
Slime! 
Pumpkin biscuits! 
Chocolate apples! 
 
Come in Halloween fancy dress and enter 

our Fancy Dress Competition! 
 

FOR KEY STAGE 1 CHILDREN, THEIR 
CARERS AND SIBLINGS. 

 
Please book by contacting 

Caroline Collins: 07528258993 

POPPY APPEAL 2021 
 
Poppies will be on sale from Monday 18th October. 
 
If you would like your child to make a donation to  
the Royal British Legion’s Poppy Appeal.  
suggested donations are:- 
 
Poppy 50p  
Other items (bangles etc) £1 
 
Thank you for your support. 

OWN CLOTHES DAY 21st OCTOBER 
 

We will be having an Own Clothes Day on  
Thursday 21st October and decorating bears to be 

part of #Ava’s Chain of Kindness. 
 

Local school children and Morrisons customers will be 
decorating bears which will eventually be joined  

together and become part of the chain.  
 

Donations of £1 are requested as part of the  
fundraising for Young Lives v Cancer. 


